
SCDOT 
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPOSERS   

I-20 OVER WATEREE RIVER AND OVERFLOWS  
 

SCDOT will hold an open-forum meeting on March 24, 2022 at 1:00 pm with prospective proposers interested in 
submitting responses to the upcoming Request for Qualifications for the I-20 EB & WB over Wateree River and 
Swamp Overflow Bridge Rehabilitation/Replacement design-build project in Kershaw County, SC. The purpose of 
this meeting will be to gather information on design-build industry’s interest in the project and to improve the 
design-build industry’s understanding of the project requirements.  SCDOT will reserve 60 minutes for this open-
forum meeting to be held via Microsoft Teams video conferencing.  This meeting is not mandatory and will not 
have bearing on the potential short-listing process.    
 
Anticipated Procurement Type  
 
SCDOT plans to utilize a two-phase design-build selection procedure.  A best value procurement is anticipated 
using a weighted criteria formula.  
 
Anticipated Scope of Work 
 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) proposes to replace the I-20 EB & WB bridges over 
the Wateree River and do rehabilitation on the I-20 EB &WB Wateree Swamp Overflow bridges.  
 
Anticipated Design-Build Procurement Schedule  
 
May 11, 2022 – Request for Qualifications 
July 2022 – Announcement of Short-listed Teams 
July 2022 – Request for Proposals Industry Review 
September 2022 – Final Request for Proposals 
March 2023 – Public Announcement 
 
Webex Video Conference Access Information 
 

• Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer or mobile app  

Click here to join the meeting  

• Or call in (audio only)  

+1 803-529-1369,,852353936#   United States, Columbia  

Phone Conference ID: 852 353 936#  

Find a local number | Reset PIN  

Any questions regarding this open-forum meeting should be directed to Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer 
for Project Delivery with the South Carolina Department of Transportation by email at WrightCL@scdot.org or at 
955 Park Street, Room 101, Columbia, SC 29201. 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZWUxM2U5MTAtNGI4Mi00MjQxLTg1YzItYTQ1NTY4OTExMzIx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225ecdd2f1-63a4-4309-b031-510b5a805a14%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220dfbeef6-4c54-49c9-a24c-c1db9079aa1e%22%7d
tel:+18035291369,,852353936#%20
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/b2a6c852-f7a8-445a-9b51-3dd10d848612?id=852353936
https://mysettings.lync.com/pstnconferencing
mailto:WrightCL@scdot.org
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